
 

 

 

1.17  Data chats on Early Warning Indicators 

 

Narrative  

Due to the COVID-19 we have canceled our monthly data chat meetings, but the Principal has sent out 

weekly monitoring progress reports to our EOC/FSA/Achieve 3000 results which was shared with our 

teachers, administrators and school counselors via e-mail. 
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Action steps: 

• In the fall of the 2020-2021 school year all data chats will resume 

• An agenda for each EOC, FSA and Achieve 3000 be attached to each monthly meeting. 

• The administration team and each EOC & FSA teacher will be a part of the monthly data chat 

meeting.  

• Each data chat team will look at early warning indicators to determine and address each 

students’ academic and social needs.    


